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RE: TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB 1532 
 
Dear Representative Heinert and members of the House Education Committee: 
 
The following is my personal option as a private Citizen of North Dakota. 
 
I am writing in support of HB 1532. As a North Dakota resident and parent of two 
school-aged children, I believe school choice would enhance our community and give 
parents the option to place their kids in the environment that’s the best fit for them. 
 
Challengers to this Bill state, it will take money away from local Public Schools.  Well, 
that is true and the point, as if a student does not attend your school system, the school 
system should not get State funding that was allotted to teach for that student. 
 
I ask for a “do pass” recommendation on HB 1532 and allow State funding allocated for 
the child’s education to follow them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Colt Iseminger 
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